
DATE:  July 22, 2021

TOPIC: Renewal of IXL Learning for the 2021-2022 & 2022-2023 School Years

PREPARED BY: Chris Edman

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
The District’s subscription to IXL Learning is up for renewal. IXL Learning is an online, subscription-based 
learning program that provides personalized, Common Core-based Math and ELA practice for Grade 2-5 
students and ELA practice for all Lincoln Hall students. Students can access IXL Learning at school or home 
and cumulatively answered 1,970,000 questions using IXL Learning this past school year.

Legal Counsel has reviewed IXL Learning’s Terms and Conditions and noted that the terms of IXL 
Learning’s master agreement have essentially moved into their online “Terms of Service” as of January of 
this year and proposed a more comprehensive amendment structure.  A draft Amendment addressing terms 
such as Governing Law and Venue, Limitation of Liability, and Auto-Renewal, as well as incorporating 
SOPPA language to ensure compliance with state law, was accepted by IXL Learning and was accepted 
and is attached.  

Fiscal Impact:
$11,591 for 2021-2022

$7,727 for 2022-2023

==============

$19,318 Total

The District paid $9,900 for IXL Learning in 2020-21.

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Finance Committee concurs to recommend to the Board of 
Education to accept this Agreement from IXL Learning for Math and ELA practice for Grade 2-5 students 
and ELA practice for Lincoln Hall in the amount of $19,318 from July 14, 2021 to July 14, 2023.  
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